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"I am very grateful for the opportunity to meet Dr.

Yonath. As a female taking the very first steps on a long

career path in the sciences, meeting with important

figures such as Dr. Yonath is extremely inspirational.

As a woman in a field of many men- with a young baby

no less - Dr. Yonath recounted how she began what

was to become a widely successful career, which was a

wonderful example of how a woman can both raise a

family and contribute to the field of study she loves. I

especially appreciated the casual setting in which Dr.

Yonath addressed us, as it felt more like an after-dinner

conversation than a lecture."

"I spoke with her personally after the

discussion and she asked me to pass on a

message to the members of SWE: First, do not

find a role model; instead find a mentor. A role

model will limit you, while a mentor will

encourage you to create your own life centered

on your own ambitions. Second, if you have a

passion for science, follow it. You will never

grow tired of your career if you do.



"As mentors of young girls and high school students, this directly relates to our mission and purpose in

SWE. By introducing the creativity and potential in studying engineering, we have the ability to effect

change. Taking Dr. Abriola's charge to share our positive experiences, future events will be more

thoroughly centered around this philosophy.

I am so fortunate and extremely grateful to be able to attend these types of events through my affiliation

with SWE. Being able to meet so many incredible figures within Drexel and the engineering community

makes it possible for me to visualize myself in their positions. Midterms, homework assignments, and

lab reports make it easy to get tunnel vision. At times I find myself only thinking up to graduation,

forgetting that it is only the beginning of my engineering career. Hearing the testimony of Dr. Abriola,

someone who was in my exact shoes at Drexel only a short time ago, allows me to set bigger goals and

make more ambitious plans.

Attending the celebration also allowed me to make connections that I would otherwise not have the

opportunity of making. Just while eating dinner I was able to get advice about my plans for a graduate

degree, learn about research relevant to my studies, and establish a mentoring contact. I can't say that

other Friday nights are quite as productive.

My deepest thanks to the College of Engineering for inviting us to such a wonderful event!



"Attending the SWE Region E

conference was one of the best

experiences I have had in my

collegiate life. I had the opportunity

to meet and talk with elite

professionals from reputed

engineering corporations

nationwide. It was an absolute

privilege to have so many doors of

opportunities open up for me after

attending the conference. There I

met my future mentor and many

professionals from the industry

whom I am still in contact with today.

I encourage everyone to attend

these conferences, and I am very

much looking forward to attending

the next one!"
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